
 
 

 
 
Staff Car Parking (Lincoln) 

 

 
 
 
The Trust has arranged for colleagues registered for staff car 
parking to be able to use the car park next to Lincoln Prison for 
free until January 2022. 
 
 
 
At peak times some colleagues struggle to find staff car parking 
spaces.  This is due to the demands on staff parking and also 
the developments that are taking place on the sites.  If there 
are no on-site staff spaces available, staff are required to use 
this facility before parking in patient and visitor car parks. 


